6th April, 1949.

Enclosures.

Dear S1ir,
Steamer "TOKAR"

In confirmation of my cablegram to you today
regarding this vessel, I enclose a copy of the
correspondence which was sent you yesterday by ordinary
maile

It will be noted therefrom if any classificatlon
is granted 1t should be the re-instatement of 100Al1, and
1t is concluded the case 1s now rece iving your attention.

It is thought well to refer to the correspondence
between our two offices in November/December 1945 culminating
in ¥r.Bone's letter of the 31st December, 1945.

The offical instructions regarding your relationship
with the local pritish Corporation non-exclusive Surveyor
are also enclosed.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Cclassificatlon Committee.
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